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Date:  January 31, 2020 
 
To: Offerors of RFQ 117784 for Construction Support Services for Buildings 

and Parks 
 
From:  Delphine G. Lambert, Contracting Officer 
 
Subject: Notice of Shortlist 
 
 
 
The following is the short list for RFQ 117784 for Construction Support Services for 
Buildings and Parks. After reviewing the proposals submitted, the Proposal Analysis 
Group has short-listed the following firms for an interview and further clarification of their 
offerings: 
 
 Alpha Corporation 
 ATCS 
 McDonough Bolyard Peck 
 
The County will post to the website a final decision once it has been made. Thank you 
for your interest in this RFP and I encourage your firm to submit proposals on other 
similar solicitations in the future. If you have not already done so, please register as a 
bidder on the County’s website to ensure that you receive email notification the next 
time a similar solicitation is issued. 
 
 


